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This is an interesting article. Florida's Governor and Legislature -- and the media -- have made a big 
deal about their 477 child deaths in the past six years where the children or their families had had 
prior child protective agency. This article chronicles the funding priorities that prevailed this
Legislative session which includes a lot of money for more CPS investigators but no more money for 
community-based services to help children stay safe with their families. The child advocates and the 
media are very disappointed. Lillian
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